
From: Dr. William Wong [wmwong@albany.k12.ca.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2005 8:58 AM 
To: Beth Pollard 
Cc: Nadine Grammache; miriam walden; Miachel Barnes; David Farrell; 
Charlie Blanchard 
Subject: Ice Cream Truck Vendors  
 
 
The Albany Unified School District has been working very hard to change our 
food services program to provide nutritious and healthy foods for students. 
I am asking that the City prohibit Ice Cream Truck Vendors from parking and 
selling in front of our schools.  I am further asking that the City prohibit 
these vendors from parking and selling within 300-500 feet of any public 
school on school days. I have chased several truck vendors from in front of 
Albany Middle School recently.  I hope that the City would respond to this 
request as soon as possible. 


